
 

Parish Staff 

Rev. Romanus N. Nwaru, Administrator 

Email: frromanus@gmail.com 

Eileen Heck, Administrative Assistant 

John Henry, Finance Director 

Christy Presser, Director of Music 

Penny Kannall, Bookkeeper 
 
Blessed Savior Parish Office/Center (mailing address) 

8607 W. Villard Ave. Milwaukee, WI  53225 

Phone: 414-464-5033  

Fax: 414-464-0079 

Email: blessedsavior@archmil.org  

Website: www.blessedsaviorparish.org 
Parish Office Hours: Mon. –Thursday 8am - 4pm 

Closed Fridays 

Mass Times: SATURDAY 4PM—SUNDAY 9AM 
 
Bulletin Deadline: Monday by NOON 

Carol Spychalski, Bulletin Editor 
 
Sacraments 

Preparation for all sacraments  are made through the  

parish office. 

SACRAMENT OF CHRISTIAN MARRIAGE 
Arrangements are to be made at least one year in advance  

by calling the parish office. 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 

Individual: Any time by appointment 

Communal: Seasonal as announced 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM  Contact the parish office to set up 

an appointment. 
 
 

Mission Statement 

Blessed Savior Catholic Parish, a welcoming open 

community of diverse disciples of Christ, affirms a 

way of life through prayer, service, and sharing.  

Anointing of the Sick (Communal)  

Monthly and also by appointment. 

Ministry to the Sick 

When a parishioner or family member is hospitalized, 

homebound, or in a nursing home, please call the parish office 

to have someone bring them Communion or visit. 
 

St. Vincent de Paul Food Pantry:  5558 N. 69 St. 

414-464-3817—-Open Monday, Tuesday, Friday 8-10am 

Interfaith Older Adult Programs:  

414-466-8858 
 
Pastoral Council Officers  —  Parish Trustee 

Joe Ratke, Chair Julia Atkinson, Treasurer 

Paul Bina, Vice-Chair Mark Kuchta, Secretary 

Denise Wesserle, Secretary 

North Campus 

5501 N. 68th Street, 53218 

414-466-0470 

Nadia Pope, Principal 
 
East Campus 

5140 N. 55th Street, 53218 

414-438-2745 

Barbara O’Donnell, Principal 

South Campus 

4059 N. 64th Street, 53216 

414-463-3878 

Megan Prudom, Principal 
 

West Campus 

8545 W. Villard Ave., 53225 

414-464-5775 

Sarah Helms, Principal 

Blessed Savior Catholic School 
www.blessedsaviorschool.org 
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SATURDAY, 8/5-VIGIL OF THE TRANSFIGURATION 

OF THE LORD 

Dn 7:9-10, 13-14/2 Pt 1:16-19/Mt 17:1-9 
12:00 Noon     Wedding Mass  

4:00pm  † Theresa Somers 

Rosary at 3:15pm 

 

SUNDAY,8/6  -  THE TRANSFIGURATION OF THE LORD 

Dn 7:9-10, 13-14/ 2 Pt 1:16-19/Mt 17:1-9 
9:00am  † Anastazy, Anna & Sylvia Kaminski 

Rosary at 8:15am 

60th Wedding Anniversary  

Marriage Blessing of Dick & Judy Hoener 
 

MONDAY, 8/7-ST. SIXTUS II, POPE, & COMPANIONS MARTYRS;  

    ST. CAJETAN, PRIEST 

Nm 11:4b-15/Ps 81:12-17/Mt 14:13-21 
9:00am    Parishioners  

 

TUESDAY, 8/8  -  ST. DOMINIC 

11:00am Funeral Mass for Dorothy Lanza 

 
WEDNESDAY,  8/9  -  ST. TERESA BENEDICTA OF THE CROSS 

Nm 13:1-2, 25--14:1, 26-29a, 34-35/Ps 106:6-7ab, 13-14, 21-23/Mt 15:21-28 
9:00am  † Deceased Members of the Parish 
 
SATURDAY, 8/12 -VIGIL OF THE 19TH SUNDAY IN  

  ORDINARY TIME  

1 Kgs 19:9a, 11-13a/Rom 9:1-5/Mt 14:22-33 
4:00pm  † Carl Schuh 

Rosary at 3:15pm 
 
SUNDAY, 8/13  -  19th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

1 Kgs 19:9a, 11-13a/Rom 9:1-5/Mt 14:22-33 
9:00am  † Catherine Hoppe 

Rosary at  8:15am 

“And He was transfigured 

before them; His face 

shone like the sun and His clothes became white as light.”   Matthew 

17:2   Just as the moon reflects the light of the sun, we should 

reflect Christ’s light to the world. When we receive the 

Eucharist, the body and blood of Jesus, we are called to be 

supernatural to become one with God and reflect His love, 

mercy an forgiveness to others.  When we are grateful for all 

that God has given us, generosity flows through us because 

we are made in God’s image. 

Prayer, Service & Sharing 

Stewardship of Prayer 

The Transfiguration of the Lord  
   "This is my beloved Son, with whom I am well pleased; listen 

to him." Oh, to be on that mountain! What a priceless 

experience for Peter, James, and John. If they had ever 

doubted, if they wondered whether Jesus was really who he 

said he was, their confidence surely got a boost on the day of 

the Transfiguration. Before their very eyes, Jesus' divine beauty 

radiated gloriously while the two ancient prophets also 

appeared in miraculous manner. And to top it off, the voice of 

God the Father spoke from the heavens and confirmed that it 

was all true: Jesus really is the Son of God! 

   Why did Jesus reveal himself in such a remarkable way to 

these men? Perhaps we have an answer in today's epistle. Peter 

writes, "We ourselves heard this voice come from heaven while 

we were with him on the holy mountain." Peter mentions this 

fact in order to confirm his credibility as a preacher as he goes 

on to say, "We possess the prophetic message that is altogether 

reliable. You will do well to be attentive to it." Because of the 

mission that Peter had to help shape and nurture the Church in 

its earliest days, his position as an "eyewitness" to the 

Transfiguration helped to gain the attention, and the faith, of 

his hearers.  

   So although we were not there during this holy apparition, 

we have the benefit of it. We, and the faithful through the ages, 

have heard the testimony that Jesus is truly our God from those 

who saw in person that it was for real. In this way, the 

Transfiguration is able to bolster the faith of many, not just the 

three men who were there that day. May we have the grace to 

allow the feast we celebrate today to truly deepen our faith. 

 

Liturgical Publications Inc. 

There are times in our lives that we get the 

chance to see a glimpse of heaven. It may 

be through the love of another, loved one 

or stranger. Sometimes it may even be an 

event that seems unexplainable, perhaps 

even supernatural. These occurrences may be the answer to 

prayer or they may surprise us by coming out of nowhere. But 

no matter their nature or origin, they give us hope and strength 

to carry on through life. 

   When we journey on a pathway of stewardship, we are bound 

to experience moments of grace where we see even the smallest 

seeds we planted grow into something amazing. At these 

moments, we are reminded that God is real and that our 

stewardship is not in vain. The giving of our gifts and talents is 

not just a response to God's calling. The giving is one way that 

God breaks through into the lives of others. As we use what God 

has given us for his glory, he uses us as instruments of grace to be 

truly present to others.  

   The greatest example of this occurs at the Mass. Through the 

hands of an ordained priest taking the gifts of bread and wine, 

God is really present with us. When we then take Christ into our 

bodies, we accept the offer to take him into the world to others. 

The world cannot see Jesus in us with human eyes, but through 

our works of stewardship, they can see Jesus in us. One could 

say they even have a chance to see a glimpse of heaven. 

Tracy Earl Welliver, MTS, © Liturgical Publications 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 8— —NO 9AM CHAPEL MASS 

In the hope of resurrection, we commend to 

the Lord the soul of  Dorothy Lanza  a 
parishioner of Blessed Savior Parish 

who died in July.  May God grant her light, 

refreshment and peace in the Kingdom.   

May her soul and the souls of all the faithful departed through 

the Mercy of God rest in peace.   Amen 



THE TRANSFIGURATION OF THE LORD AUGUST 6, 2017 

A message from your bulletin editor: 

Middle age is when your old classmates are so 

grey and wrinkled and bald they don’t  

recognize you.   Wackywits.com 

SAVE THE DATE: 
Join the Office for 
World Mission and 
special guest Fr. 
Juan Manuel 

Camacho, associate pastor of La Sagrada Familia, for a special 
exhibit entitled “Pilgrimage through Pictures” on Sunday, August 
13th from 1:00 to 5:00 pm at the Cathedral of St. John the 
Evangelist in Milwaukee.  Come and experience the Archdiocesan 
Sister Parish through the eyes of recent pilgrims.  Light refreshments 
and live music will round out your experience. Free and open to the 
public; free-will donations accepted. For more information, e-mail 
wmo@archmil.org or call 414-758-2282. 
*********************************************************** 
Sisters Welcome The Rice Brothers, Sunday, August 20,  – 2 p.m.  
St. Joseph Center, 1501 S. Layton Blvd. All are invited to a benefit 
concert performance by virtuosi pianist and cellist Johnny and Chris 
Rice. This prize-winning duo will perform classical, gospel, jazz, 

ragtime, and more. $20 suggested donation. Limited seating . Call 
414-385-5221 or email druesch@sssf.org to reserve your space today. 

******************************************************************* 

SPRED: Uniting in Faith & Friendship, SPRED (Special Religious 
Development) is a life-affirming ministry that brings people of 
different abilities and backgrounds together to grow in faith and 
friendship.  .  For more information, visit spredmilwaukee.org and 
contact Mary Krawczyk, Outreach Specialist, at 
mkrawczyk@spredpartners.org or 262-899-1108.     

MINISTRY TO THE SICK — Please pray for the 

following parishioners and others with health 

problems and for all those in nursing homes 

and those with continuing health concerns: 

Carmelo & Francisca Castro,  

Lynne Floryance, Diane Henry, Eleanor Mishak, Ginny & 

Donald Naegele, Allan & Lorraine Rischman,  

Carol Runningen, Jeff Spyhalski, Evelyn Szurma,  

Joe & Joan Trinkl, Gloria Weinhold, Marge Wesling,  

Mary Frances Williams 
Lord, I’m weary. My energy is sagging, and my motivation is 

lagging.  I am so in need of you. I need your strength. 

If you wish to add someone to the prayer list with their 

permission, please call the parish office @ 414-464-5033.   

The Pope’s Prayer Intention for August  
That artists of our time, through their 
ingenuity, may help everyone discover the 
beauty of creation.  

TUESDAY, AUGUST 
15 IS THE FEAST OF 
THE ASSUPMPTION 
OF THE BLESSED 
VIRGIN MARY. 
VIGIL MASS ON 
MONDAY, AUGUST 

14 WILL BE AT 6:30PM AND ON 
TUESDAY, AUGUST 15 THERE WILL 
BE A 9AM MASS IN THE CHURCH.
 ( this is a holy day of obligation) 

Trafficking is not just an issue that 

happens to people in other 

countries. The U.S. is a source and 

transit country and is also 

considered one of the top 

destination points for victims of 

child trafficking and exploitation. 

ARE YOU AWARE OF ANY 

TRAFFICKED CHILDREN in your 

area and services available for 

them? U.S. Catholic Sisters Against 

Human Trafficking (sistersagainsttrafficking.org.)  

2017 Mission Appeal 

If you haven’t already 

done so, please return the 

mission envelope 

(included in last week’s 

bulletin) to Blessed Savior 

at next weekend’s Liturgy.  Make your check payable to Blessed 

Savior and mark the memo line “MCP.”  Additional envelopes 

are located in the literature rack in the parish hallway.   

Thank you for your generosity. 

SVDP Empty Shelf 
For the weekend of  

August 12 & 13 and 

August 19 & 20 
we are asking for  

Canned Soup 

Pope Francis has asked that young people across 

the world (whether they are Catholic, practice 

another faith, or have no faith) be surveyed to 

discover how their needs and desires are being 

met by the Catholic Church. If you are 16-39 please complete 

the survey at www.brewcitycatholic.com. If you are not a young 

adult, please help us by passing the word! 
 
Attention Extraordinary Ministers of Communion:   
We invite you to serve at Froedtert & the Medical College of Wisconsin 
Community Memorial Hospital in Menomonee Falls. Please contact 
Marti Csizmadia, Director of Volunteer Services at 262-257-3309. 
Thank you for living your faith. 
 
The Spiritual Services Department of Wheaton Franciscan Healthcare, 
Part of Ascension – St. Joseph Hospital 5000 W. Chambers Street, and 
Elmbrook Memorial Hospital, 19333 W. North Avenue, are seeking 
additional volunteer Communion Ministers please call Volunteer 
Services at St. Joseph Hospital, 414-447-2810 or Elmbrook Memorial 
Hospital at 262-785-2062 if interested. 




